
Ref. AC.002/2018    9 February 2018 

Subject:     Notify the change of Sub-District of the Company’s head office  

To: President and Manager 

 The Stock Exchange of Thailand 

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform that the 

Company registered the change of Sub-District of its head office from Samsennai Sub-District to 

Phayathai Sub-District with the Department of Business Development on 8 February 2018. 

Please be informed accordingly. 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

(Mr. Arin Jamnaree) 

Financial Controller 


